From: Yvonne Batchelor

To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Solar farm planned by Sunnica

Date: 14 August 2023 21:13:23

## Dear Sir

I totally appreciate the need for Solar energy and can see that the government has to act on renewable energy that is less harmful to the environment . However I sincerely believe that the size of the intended site is far too extensive .it would be a serious mistake to use so many valuable growing fields for this purpose . The proposed Sunnica project around the Isleham/ Freckenham area is far too extensive . Not only will it be a blot of the landscape , harmful to the habitats of many animals it will also reduce food production .

Please can we put a cap on the proposed site of the solar farm.

For every voice that you hear via email I can guarantee there are many speaking the same thoughts and anxious over the result .

Yours sincerely Yvonne Batchelor

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad